
BETHEL LEGAL SERVICES, P.A. 
1191 Winthrop Street South 

Saint Paul, MN 5 5119 
(651) 408-2171 

charleseugenebethel@gmail.com 

March 28, 2017 

Ms. Therese Skarda 

Assistant City Attorney 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd., Suite 400 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

therese.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn. us 

RE: Revocation of License held by Ly Brothers, LLC d/b/a Red Wok for the premises located at 
1626 White Bear Ave North, St. Paul, MN 

Dear Ms. Skarda: 

This office has been retained to represent the Licensee in the above-referenced matter. We 
hereby dispute the facts alleged in your letter of March 21, 2017 and request a hearing in front of 
an Administrative Law Judge (ALJ). Please let me know what date or dates are available to 
schedule the hearing. Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from 
you. In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or email 
me using the above-listed contact information. 

Best regards, 

/Chuck Bethel/ 

Chuck Bethel 

Attorney for Red Wok 

ATTACHMENT 27 


